MARK C. POLONCARZ
COUNTY EXECUTIVE

GALE R. BURSTEIN, MD, MPH
COMMISSIONER OF HEALTH

March 20, 2015

Ken Kostowniak

Superintendent of Public Works

Village of Springville Water Department
30 Nason Blvd

Springville, NY 14141

Re: Asbestos Waiver

Dear Mr. Kostowniak,

The Department has received your letter dated February 03, 2014 requesting a waiver from asbestos monitoring and
stating that there is no asbestos pipe within your water system. Based on your letter, the raw water asbestos testing results
from September 14, 2005 and the requirements of Subpart 5-1 of the New York State Sanitary Code, The Erie County
Health Department is granting the Village of Springville a waiver from asbestos monitoring. The waiver will expire on
December 31, 2023.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this waiver, please feel free to contact me at 961-6864.

Senior Public Health Engineer
Environmental Health Services

CC: file
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